
[image: ]

						[image: ]

[image: G:\Demons\demons_new_logo2.jpg]

[bookmark: _GoBack]

Demons Youth Hockey
P.O. Box 203
Ashland, MA 01721

October XX, 20XX

[Click here and type recipient’s address]

Dear Sir or Madam:

We were recently advised that your child, XXXXX has been suspended from play by the XXXXX league for XX games. The incident occurred on XX/XX/XX. The player may resume league play after serving the league suspension.

In accordance with the Demons Association rules, the Demons organization has imposed a suspension of XX weeks from all Demons activities. The Demons suspension is outlined on the Demons Web Site, under disciplinary actions. The Demons suspension extends to all Demons’ practices and Demons related activities, including 2nd League Games and Tournaments involving a Demons Team. Your son or daughter may resume Demons activities on XX/XX/XX.

The intent of the Demons Suspension is to support the actions of the leagues and deter any similar activities in the future. Please discuss the recent incident with your child so that he or she thoroughly understands the ramifications of their actions.

Under USA Hockey rules, you may appeal the suspension. The appeal procedure is as follows:

	Organization
	Appeal Activities

	
	
	

	
	
	

	Demons
	
	

	League
	
	

	
	
	











· Coaching Director to convene Disciplinary hearing under the guidelines provided by USA hockey.



Be advised that the League hearing and the Demons hearing are independent activities. The League may not rule, impose, or modify a Demons disciplinary action. Similarly, the Demons Organization cannot modify a League decision. However, The Demons suspension may be adjusted or modified to be in line with any changes in the League ruling.

Should you have any questions please contact your coach and/or the Coaching Director. Sincerely,

Coaching Director
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